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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Geography Residential Field Trip - 25 & 26 March 2022 - Parents’ Meeting

The Year 10 Geography residential field trip to London is nearly here.

I am holding a trip meeting for parents and students on Tuesday 15 March at 6pm in the
school canteen.  The meeting should only last for 30 minutes or so.  It will be an opportunity
for you to ask any questions and for students to sign up to their room sharing preferences.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please email me with your child’s room share
preferences.  I cannot guarantee all room preferences but I will do my best to accommodate
this.

As this is a residential trip, we require all parents to complete a medical consent form.
The form is attached.  Please would you return the completed form as soon as possible
either to Main Reception or bring it with you to the parents’ meeting evening.
Alternatively completed forms can be scanned and emailed to Mrs Passfield
lpassfield@theangmeringschool.co.uk

It is very important that the medical consent form is returned to us as without it your child will
not be able to go on the trip.

Yours sincerely
Mr Ritchie
Head of Geography and Trip Leader
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